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Parent Survey 
Please could you complete this survey, as we are keen for your feedback and for your views: 
  
http://woodside.gloucs.sch.uk/parent-survey/              (The link is on the app and website, too.) 
 
All answers will be anonymously collated into overall information to share within the school, as 
part of our usual self-evaluation and school improvement work. This quick survey is mainly to 
gain information about our full re-opening and our communication.  
 
Please request a paper copy if you prefer. Thank you for your engagement, as we trial this way 
of gathering of views. 
 
Message from DfE 
Primary-aged pupils should only be tested if they are symptomatic, in which case their families 
should follow the ‘Guidance for households with possible or confirmed coronavirus (COVID-19) 
infection’ and book a PCR test for the child. Lateral Flow Tests are for use with a person who 
does not have symptoms.  
 
Reminder 
If your child is symptomatic and is staying off school until a PCR test result is known, your 
whole household needs to isolate too. If an adult in your home is symptomatic and waiting for 
a PCR test result, your children need to isolate until you know the PCR test result. 
 
Cycling proficiency sessions for Y6 children 
A reminder that this will start on 29th March and bikes can be stored at school overnight if you 
wish. Please provide a bike lock. 
 
Red Nose Day 
Thank you for joining in with the fun and supporting this very important charity. It was great to 
see the children participating and having fun and £112 was raised!  
 
Wednesday Wake and Shake 
Mrs Cotterell and Miss Waugh report that children are participating really well in the weekly 
sessions and that it is good to see them enjoying themselves! This activity helps to promote 
two of The Five Ways To Wellbeing -‘Connect’ and ‘Be Active’. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection?utm_source=25%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection?utm_source=25%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test?utm_source=25%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


Easter Holiday track and test  

Schools have been asked to resume holiday track and test responsibilities for the Easter 
Holiday. Please see message from GCC: 
 
Staff and parents/carers of pupils need to inform the school of a positive case where they 
developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in their education setting. 
 
Staff and parents/carers of pupils who were asymptomatic but tested positive within 48 
hours of last being in school also need to let the school know. 
 
If this applies to you or your family on Fri 2nd March or Saturday 3rd March, please email 
head@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk so that everyone in the bubble can be contacted. 

Why is sleep important for your mental health? 


